
   Birthday Parties  
Dear families 

As a result of the current COVID restrictions, we realise that many of our children are missing out on 

celebrating their birthday with family and friends as they usually would. Our children’s well-being is very 

important to us and we would like to give them the opportunity to celebrate their birthday in school with 

their friends.   

We are going to hold a birthday celebration within each class on the last Friday of each month.  You do not 

need to provide anything.  We will provide fun games and a party atmosphere.   

All children should come to school wearing their normal school uniform.  Birthday children may wear a badge 

if they wish.   

If your child has already had their birthday during September and October, they will be included in the first 

celebration of the half term – Friday 6th November 2020. 

Birthday Celebrations – September & October & w/c 2nd Nov children – Friday 6th November  

w/c 9th Nov – Friday 13th November. 

W/c 16th Nov – Friday 20th November. 

W/c 23rd Nov – Friday 27th November. 

W/c 30th Nov – Friday 4th December. 

W/c 7th Dec - Friday 11th December. 

W/c 14th Dec – Friday 18th December – for birthdays in December up until w/c 4th January 2021. 

 

Kind Regards 

Russell Street School Staff 

 


